


Dear Owners and Competitors,

We have made the decision to cancel tomorrows BD competition, conditions were not very good for today's unaffiliated dressage and tomorrows forecast looks to be far worse so in the interest of you and your horses safety we feel this is the best option for tomorrow. 

We are sorry for any disappointment but please reply to this email 'admin@mendipplainsec.co.uk' with one of the below options:

A- Carry your entry forward to another competition or schooling session with us at a later date.

B - Have a refund minus the £1.50 booking fee charged by the website.


Best Wishes
Hannah

